Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
CENTRAL OFFICE
Manila

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF SUBMISSION OF CURRICULUM VITAE (CV)
JUNE 9, 2020

Please be informed that the submission of the CV for the Consulting Services of Financial
Management Specialist for the Metro Manila Flood Management Project, Phase 1
(Rebidding) is extended until June 23, 2020 at 8:00 A.M (Local Time) thru email
(carvajal.maximo@dpwh.gov.ph). Subsequently, the opening of the CV is the same as the

above schedule at Room 502-A, 5% Floor, DPWH Central Office, Bonifacio Drive, Port Area,
Manila.

Chairperson, BAC for Consulting Services
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